
   

 

 
 

 
2023-2024 National Pork Producers 

Council Elected Pork Alliance 
Positions  

NPPC is accepting Pork Alliance candidates for the following positions: 

Purpose: The purpose of the Board of Directors is to manage the affairs 
of NPPC, subject to action by the delegate body. The Board of Directors 
is also responsible for establishing, monitoring, and updating NPPC’s 
Long Range Strategic Plan and give final approval to the NPPC Plan of 
Work and the annual budget.   

Time Commitment: (8-9) meetings per year with conference calls as 
needed. Two-year term. Serve up to two consecutive terms.  

*Up to 3 candidates will be nominated by the Pork Alliance for consideration by the NPPC Nominating 
Committee. The NPPC delegate body will elect one candidate for the NPPC BOD at Form 2024.  

 

Purpose:  Delegates represent the Allied Industry (Pork Alliance) at the 
NPPC Annual meeting, the National Pork Industry Forum. They are 
voting members involved in the development of policy and positions that 
NPPC will use.   

Time Commitment: (1) meeting taking place March 5 - 7, 2024 in 
Chicago, IL.  

*Two people will be elected.  

 
If you would like to request additional information on any of the candidate positions, please do so by e-mail 
(schwalbej@nppc.org).  All candidates will be asked to submit a biography to be used on the ballot, as well. 
You can submit your name as a candidate for either position HERE no later than 5 p.m. on October 27, 2023. 

We will be discussing a draft ballot in person at the fall Pork Alliance Meeting in Des Moines, IA, October 24 – 25, 2023. NPPC will 
send the final ballot via e-mail to Pork Alliance members on November 1, 2023.  

*One ballot will be accepted per Pork Alliance Member Company. 
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